
 Moundsville 

 West Virginia 

 August 17, 2010 

 

The Marshall County Board of Education met in workshop session Tuesday, 

August 17, 2010, 7:00 p.m., at the Offices of the Board of Education, all members having 

been notified of business to be considered. 

 

Present were:  President Roger A. Lewicki; Members Thomas E. Gilbert, Jr.,  

Lori E. Kestner and Beth A. Phillips; Secretary Alfred N. Renzella; Members of the 

County Administrative Staff with Vice President David L. Hall being absent. 

 

Rick Milhoan (PCS), Gregg Dorfner and Mike Betsch (MKA) were present. 

     

  The 2010-2011 Needs Project was discussed and included John Marshall High 

School - connecting the two buildings, a new cafeteria, and relocation of the main office 

to the south commons and converting that space to science and computer labs. 

 

There was also discussion on renovations at Washington Lands Elementary, 

Center McMechen Elementary, Glen Dale Elementary and Monarch Stadium. 

 

  The total estimated cost was approximately $32 million and it was suggested to 

scale down the project to lower the estimate.    A workshop has been scheduled for 

August 26, 2010 to finalize the Needs Project. 

 

  Motion by Mrs. Kestner and seconded by Mr. Gilbert that the meeting be 

adjourned.  Motion carried. 

 

 President Lewicki adjourned the meeting at 9:40 p.m. 
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